
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During our Worship Service 

on Sunday, July 26th
 

we will be celebrating 

“Christmas in July”. 

 
 
 

 
We will be singing lots of Christmas Carols and enjoying 

the SPIRIT OF CHRISTMAS 

even if it is July and the weather is hot. 

 
And . . . hopefully there will even be a few 

Christmastime decorations up in our Sanctuary. 

“Christmas in July” Worship Service on July 26th
 



 


